
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 3, 2021  

To: House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources; others 

Re:  I OPPOSE [HB 2645]... 

[HB 2645]: "Exempts dog training facilities from state structural specialty codes." 

Dog training facilities and corresponding kennel operations have "NO" business in the rural areas. 

Who wants to live in a proximity of barking dogs? 

Barking dogs will also hazard livestock. 

[HB 2645] is terrible legislation. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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